BRIGHT STARZ

Newsletter

August

The theme of this month is all about summer! As some of us have been to holidays we have been bringing all the holiday themes to nursery. we enjoyed creating our amazing summer displays in our rooms! The children took part in amazing summer activities creating icecreams, Iollies, decorating and painting flowers, arts and crafts and not to forget our all time favourite digging into the sand and splashing the water in the water trays!







We have got busy with planting by digging the soil, adding the seeds and watching them grow!



We welcome all term time children back on the 3rd of september!